
 

May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Lego Club – Reception 
 
We are excited to be able to offer a new club for the summer term.  The Constructive Kids Lego Club will be 
available in the second half summer term 1, for Reception. 
 
Each week the children are given a Lego challenge which is tested and developed over the hour-long session.  An 
example of one of the challenges is making Lego boats that float!  Using water to test them and weights to 
challenge and improve their designs.  Other sessions include rollercoasters, zip wires and mazes!  The sessions are 
Lego based but are designed to encourage children to design, test, make mistakes and overcome them. 
 
This will be held on Monday after school on the following dates: 

• 5 June 

• 12 June 

• 19 June 

• 26 June 

• 3 July 

• 10 July 
 
The cost for children to attend is £24 for all sessions and payable via ParentPay. 
 

Please complete the if your child is interested, please click on the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/CZJkvdCZxW 
 
There will be no charge for this club. 
 
You will be informed if your child has been successful in gaining a place. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
School Admin 

https://forms.office.com/e/CZJkvdCZxW

